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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Our provision for students whose parents are key workers 
 

Information has now been released by Gov.uk about the list of roles that are considered to be those of key 
workers. The current advice is as follows: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-
19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-
educational-provision. 
 

Many parents working in these sectors may be able to ensure their child is kept at home. For those of you 
that are unable to do so, we will be supporting our school and local community by staying open on weekdays 
until further notice from 8.30am – 3.10pm. 
 

Please let us know if you are a key worker and wish to send your child to school by contacting us on 
admin@bealhighschool.co.uk. When contacting us please let us know the following: 
 
· Your name, relationship to student 

· Student name and form group 

· Key worker job role 

· Please use an email subject title of Key Worker 

 

The following will be put in place for your child whilst at school: 

 

· Staffed Study Centres at BHS for children of key workers (Years 7-11) 

· Your child should arrive at 8.30am and register with staff in the Upper site hall 

· No uniform is required. 

· As well as bringing a pen and relevant learning resources, please ask your child to bring trainers/wellies as 
outdoor activities will be organised. 
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We will continue to update you if the situation changes which will impact on our approach. In the meantime 
we will continue to support you and the wider community as best we can. 
 

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Kathryn Burns 
Executive Principal 

Yvonne Andress 
Co-Headteacher 

Phil Bray 
Co-Headteacher 

 


